
VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARINGS

T H E  C I T Y  O F  G R E E N S B O R O  A N D  G R I F F I N  &  S T R O N G  P . C .
I N V I T E  Y O U  T O  O U R

Coming Soon...

WEDNESDAY ,  FEBRUARY  22ND
1 2 : 00 - 1 : 00  PM







The City of Greensboro has contracted Griffin & Strong, PC to conduct a
disparity study analyzing the City's procurement practices relative to
minority, women, and disadvantaged business enterprises. During our
study, we like to take the time to hear from community members and

business owners about their experiences with doing business or
attempting to do business with the City. These public hearings will give

you the chance to voice your opinions and ignite the change you want to
see for the Greensboro business community.

THURSDAY ,  FEBRUARY  23RD
5 : 00 - 6 : 00  PM

REGISTER HERE

Griffin & Strong, PC will also be launching a survey of business owners to
gain more insight into the City's business community. This survey will be
launching in February. Please be on the lookout!

Please note that these meetings will be recorded.

https://bit.ly/3Zt0CBe https://bit.ly/3ZozhAh

https://bit.ly/3Zt0CBe
https://bit.ly/3ZozhAh

